Message from your President

It’s time to start planning for our upcoming season of events. Richard Anderson has set

up a dinner at Golden Corral for Thursday, October 17, 2013. See his article for details.

Our snowbird members should start arriving soon so we can start having fun with more
folks here. Hopefully we will be able to contract more shows this year. The economy
has made many of our sponsors tighten up their belts and makes it more difficult to
get the shows. If any of you have suggestions for places you would go for our events

please contact any board member. Driving our old cars is what it is all about.
Hopefully we can schedule more driving events. We are always looking for people to
serve on the board. Step up to the plate and volunteer. It’s not hard work.

Denny Lockmon your President,

The C.A.R.S. Club is having a " CONTEST " to give the Newsletter a NAME.
Come up with a catchy name and win a new C.A.R.S. Club " Cap w/ Pin ".
The 2013 Board Members will choose the name from all entries and announce
the winner at the November Annual Breakfast Meeting.

Send all entries to Rip Fenner at coppercricket@cox.net
Entries must be in by midnight October 31, 2013.

Entries must come from current 2013 C.A.R.S. Club members.

Lets get them names coming. Names should be car related.

Rip Fenner - News Editor

The C.A.R.S Club is doing a change in the Token procedure. I
We have over $6000 in our treasury dedicated to outstanding tokens.. 1t is our belief tha
there is not near that amount in circulation due to members that have left the club by
moving, death, etc. We have ordered new tokens in a different color and shape that will
replace the existing red and green ones currently being used. The new tokens should be
in our hands sometime in May. We will exchange any tokens in your possession for the
new ones. The old ones will be accepted until January 1, 2014. Any snowbirds who will
not be back until after the new year should turn them in now to
Bruce Lewis and he will give you new ones when they arrive or when you return.
Don’t delay. As 1 said before, the old ones are good til January 1, 2014.

We do “NOT” exchange them for cash !!!!
Denny Lockmon - President




SUNSHINE LADY "ALL CLUB MEMBERS"
O Judy Stout - (623.566.1191) C.A.R.S. Club of Sun Cities is a member of the
\§ September - 2013 Arizona Automobile Hobbyist Council
i i Go to : www.azautohobbyist.com for more information.

Bruce Lewis - Home recuperatin
pe g Meetings held 1st Tuesday of the month - 7:00 P.M.,
Check website for exact time and place.

Notice - Notice - Notice
Jan Lockmon - (Denny's Wife) Memorial service will be at
Lakeview United Methodist Church.

103 Ave & Thunderbird.

Saturday - November 9, 2013 - 10:30 A.M.

For Sale

1963 STUDEBAKER LARK DAYTONA CONVERTIBLE
All original - 259 V/8 2 barrel carb duel exhaust, 40,100 miles always in the family since new. Has
oversize radiator with 6 blade fan. Asking $25,000 0.8.0., Ron Ludolph, 623-214-6732

e

- “
Car Shows T

NONE AT THIS TIME - SIGNUFP: Connie & Herb Carson: 623.337.4515 - hhcee-1@juno.com

FAMOUS DAVE'S BAR-B-QUE COUPON - PEORIA, AZ. LOCATION ONLY
make as many cnples as },rnu want - each persun needs a cuupun

! Bg in tls nd lace and ur uff of
E our SENIOR/LUNCH/EARLYBIRD SPECIALS

menu to receive 1 FREE Drink with your ¢ nrder.

FREE S

o

CARS. c1ub of Sun Cities, Inc. -@ &@1

" REGALIA FOR SALE " "C A. R S CLUB NEEDS MEMBERS

Sweatshirt .... $18.00 .... Sport Shirt .... $16.00 CORRECT INFORMATION"
Jocket ... $40.00  Cap ... $10.00 If you have changed your address, phone number, email
Hat Pin .... $3.00  Magnetic Sign .... $5.00 ea. address, etc. contact:
Sizes: Small to X-Large (Some XXL Items) Burch Pickett at riverlv@cox.net or
Contact Judy or George Stout at 623.566.1191 also inform Rip Fenner by email at coppercricket@cox.net




[ ] [ ] [ ]
Activities
LADIES BuNKo - Friday, October 11, 2013 - 1:00 P.M.
Hello Bunco Ladies. Well, the heat may come to an end soon and so will the summer.
And, it will be time to play Bunko!! The October Bunko will be held at Nicki Ready's
house, 9426 N. 112th Ave., 85351.We need to discuss a few items before we play our
favorite game. My phone number is 623.698.3002. See you soon, Nicki Ready

LUNCH AT THE CorRRAL - Thursday, October 17, 2013 - 3:30 P.M. - RSVP. REQUIRED
Golden Corral, 17674 N. Litchfield Dr., Surprise, AZ., Grand Ave. & Litchfield Dr. just
North of the Wal-Mart. Cost will be $9.31 each, that includes tax and tip, members can
use (1) $5 token and cash. Guest to pay full amount. Call Richard Anderson for
reservations by Monday, October 14, 2013 at 623-521-1351. We will meet at 3:00 P.M. in
the East parking lot at the Bell Rec. Center, Sun City, AZ., the caravan will leave at 3:15
P.M.. We will meet at the Golden Corral at 3:30 P.M.

C.A.R.S. CLUB POTLUCK - Sunday, November 10, 2013 - 3:00 P.M. till -----

At the home of Katie Majerus's, 12309 W. Ginger Dr., Sun City West, AZ.. Please bring a
dish to share and your favorite beverage. Please RSVP by November 4, 2013 and note
the dish that you will be bringing. This year Katie will be serving Chicken, please plan
your dish accordingly. Call Katie at 623-214-0990 / cell #541-460-1204. Drive your
"Show" car if you'd like!!! Thank you!!! Katie.

ANNUAL MEETING & BREAKFAST - Monday, November 11, 2013 - 8:00 A.M. -
RESERVATIONS REQUIRED - Royal Cafe, 10793 West Grand Ave., Sun City, AZ. -
623.875.0676 (South of the Dairy Queen on Grand Ave.) (Free to club members -----
Guest pay $7.00each). Call or email Richard Anderson at 623-521.1351 or
rsandy225@cox.net by Friday, November 8, 2013. Bring your money and tokens so that
you can purchase REGALIA, pay for the Christmas Party, Next Years DUES, and
purchase 50/ 50 tickets. Also remember that the club has election of officers.

CHRISTMAS PARTY - Friday December 6, 2013 - 12:00 P.M. (NOON) - RSVP REQUIRED
Palmbrook Country Club, 9350 W. Greenway, Sun City, AZ.. Between 91st Ave. and 99th
Ave. (North side) Additional info in the November NewslLetter.

Remem'ber

at The General Membership

ﬂ November 11, 2013. "

President, Vice President, |
Secretary, and Treasurer

Contact:

Ron Ludolph @ 623.214.6732

if you would like to be nominated for a
board office or position on the board.




Fre v B C.A.R.S. Club of Sun Cities, Inc. K
* 18421 N, 96th Ave.
sSun City, AZ. 85373

Cars Club of Sun Cities, Inc

C.A.R.S. Disclaimer:
The articles, editorials and information contained in the C.ARS. Newsletter comes from a variety of
sources and represents the wiews and opinions of the individual authors and are nol necessarily those

of the C.ARS. Club or any of ity officers. While we attempt to print material that is sccurate, we do
not assume any respgonsibilitg for emors, omissions, Insccurackes of contrary Intenpretarion of the
subject matter herein

Al Club Members are encouraged to attend the Board Meetings !i!

Board Meetings For 2013 are the 4th Monday of the Month except December
Meetings start at 9:00 A.M. !
Clgtober 28, 2013, November 25, 2013, December 168, 20i3
Doard Mesting Location is at the Sunshine Service Building, 9980 Santa Fe Dr.. Sun City, A3.
(North of Grand Ave., & [est of 99¢th Ave.)

Checkout the C.A.R.S. Club Website
http://www.carsofscaz.weebly.com/

Thought of the Month
Simple Guidelines for Happiness:
Live Simple, Give More, Expect Less. e ',
' e
Author unknown & W
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